Martin Matson
Comptroller

Aycha Sirvanci, CPA, CIA Deputy Comptroller



Toni Biscobing Special Deputy Comptroller

Rocklan Wruck, CPA Special Deputy Comptroller

October 16, 2018

Members of the Common Council City of Milwaukee City Hall, Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

RE: Audit of the 2018 Financial Statements

Dear Council Members:

Auditing standards require the City's audit firm, Baker Tilly Virchow Krause, to communicate to the Council during the planning and completion phases of each year's audit. Attached is a letter from the audit firm for the upcoming 2018 audit.

Should you have any questions regarding this file, please contact Rocky Wruck at extension 2304.

Sincerely,

Martin Matson Comptroller

martin matra

MM/rjw

